
Bowman, Anya

From: nats.co.uk>
Sent: 05 April 2016 16:40
To: (Energy Development)
Cc: NATS Safeguarding;- - — 1@decc.gsi.govuk
Subject: RE: Gateway Energy Centre S.36 Variation Application for comment.

THE ELECTRICITY ACT 1989
TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING ACT 1990 (AS AMENDED) (“THE 1990 ACT”)
THE ELECTRICITY GENERATING STATIONS (VARIATION OF CONSENTS) (ENGLAND AND WALES) REGULATIONS 2013
(“THE 2013 REGULATIONS”)

GATEWAY ENERGY CENTRE (GEC), THE MANORWAY, STANFORD-LE-HOPE, ESSEX SS17 9PD

I can confirm that NATS has assessed the application for a further variation to the consent for the GEC
site at Stanford-Le-Hope. As the proposal is 25km away from our nearest infrastructure and includes
no wind turbine elements, NATS anticipates no impact and has no comments to make on the
application.

Regards

NATS Safeguarding Office

NATS Safeguarding Office

: nAs.co.uk

From:
Sent: 05 April 2016 15:04
To: NATS Safeguarding
Subject: Gateway Energy Centre S36 Variation Application for comment.

Dear

As discussed on our phone call earlier, please find attached — the documents/plans which accompanied the Gateway
Energy Centre 5.36 Variation Application that was submitted to DECC on 25 February 2016.

I believe any comments you may have for this are to be submitted to Rob Pridham at DECC.

Kind regards,
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